Meeting Minutes for December 21, 2009

Milton Planning Board

The 15th meeting of the Planning Board for fiscal year 2010 was held on Monday, December 21, 2009, and started at 6:30p.m. 

In attendance:  Peter F. Jackson, Bernard J. Lynch, III, Edward L. Duffy, Alexander Whiteside,  Planning Board members, William Clark, Planning Director, and Diane Colligan, Planning Board’s Administrative Assistant

Absent:  Emily Keys Innes

1. ADMINISTRATIVE TASKS

The Planning Board approved the Meeting Minutes from December 3, 2009 as amended.


FUTURE MEETINGS

The Planning Board confirmed future meeting dates for a continued Public Hearing January 4th, 2010, and Regular meetings: January 14th & 28th, 2010 the January 4th meeting will be held at the Council on Aging Building and will start at 6:30 p.m.

      2.         CITIZENS SPEAK: 
Members of Sustainable Milton presented the Planning Board with stainless steel water bottles during the meeting. The bottles are engraved with individual numbers, so people can identify their own bottles.  

3
HARLAND STREET OPEN SPACE DEVELOPMENT  

(continued until January 4 ) 
4.
CONSULTANT SELECTION FOR TRAFFIC PEER REVIEW SERVICES
The Board reviewed three company’s proposals for the Temple Shalom site traffic study review.  Board considered various qualifications and scored the applicants. There was a tie between 2 companies and the matter was continued pending receipt of Mrs. Innes’s scores. 
5.
OPEN MEETING LAW SUMMARY
Town Attorney John Flynn gave the Board a copy of the new Open Meeting Law applicable to the Boards of the Town.

6.
PUBLIC HEARING: INSTITUTIONAL/COMMERCIAL DEVELPOMENT PUD BY LAW WARRANT ARTICLE

The Planning Board commenced a public hearing on a warrant zoning article which would provide for institutional and commercial development on certain sites in the Residence C district. The board heard comments about the proposed article until shortly before 10:00 and then continued the public hearing until January 4, 2010. 
7.
DIRECTORS REPORT

Mr. Clark has been working on a site plan for a wind tower

Mr. Clark has been working on updating the Planning Board’s web site.
8.
ADJOURNMENT

The Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 10:01 p.m.









__________________________








Alexander Whiteside, Secretary

